Re: 16 Lucia Court - Tree Removal Application AP-2020-256

Erin Dean Municipal Law Enforcement Officer & Property Standars Officer Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake

Ms Dean,

This letter is to inform you that following your letter dated July 28th 2020 stipulating that following your inspection on July 27th 2020 the city refused to issue the requested permit to remove the Dawn Redwood tree (55 cm)on the 16 Lucia court property; and pursuant to our right to appeal, I formally request my right to appeal to the members of the council.

The rational for the appeal is that we are planning on installing a pool (planned for November) and the tree would prevent the installation of the pool which is the reason why we just purchased this property. We are nature lovers and ready to comply with the replanting of several replacement trees (as judged sufficient by the council) to compensate for the removal of this Dawn Redwood tree.

Best Regards,

Eric Courville

CC Rolf Wiens